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Please vote no on this bill. Inflationary times like this call for government to tighten
their budgets, not to impose higher taxes on the citizens whoes budgets are already
at the breaking point. Ridiculous bills like this one will cause Oregonians at or near
the poverty level to be even more likely to loose their jobs because they will be even
less likely to be able to afford tires when needed. You may argue that it's only 4%.
But to those on the financial edge 4% could make or break them. And it's not the only
new tax proposal coming out of Salem. Instead of spending your time looking for
ways to extract more money out of Oregonians please spend it looking for budget
cuts and real revenue makers like our abundant natural and renewable resources.



